
 
 Erin Daniel 

Senior Town Planner 
Perception Planning Pty Ltd 
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9 September 2019 
 
Planning & Environment 
PO Box 1226 
NEWCASTLE NSW 2300 
 
hunter@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
Dear  
 
URe:U Site Compatibility Certificate 

ULot 91, DP 1167540 – 127 High Street, Wallalong, NSW, 2320 
 
I write in reference to the attached Site Compatibility Certificate for State Environmental Planning 
Policy (Housing for Senior or People with a disability) 2004.   
 
The Site Compatibility Statement (attached), which includes the following attachments: 

 Attachment 1 – Architectural Plans 
 Attachment 2 – Site Survey 
 Attachment 3- Ecology Letter 
 Attachment 4 – Pre-lodgement meeting 
 Attachment 5 – Services identification 

 
Please note a cheque will be dropped into the Honey Suckle office later this week.  
 
Thank you for taking the time to determine this Site Compatibility application. Should you have 
any questions regarding this matter please contact me at erin@perceptionplanning.com.au or 
on 0428 883 911.  
 
Regards, 

 

mailto:matt@perceptionplanning.com.au

